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Ms Criswold,
We have read your proposal to alter the voting rules and the way voting is regulated here in Colorado.  If the goal is
to have fair and honest elections then we oppose your resolution and if given the opportunity to vote on the
resolution we would have to vote against it.  To keep deceased people on the voting registers is unbelievable if
honest elections are the goal.
Respectfully, 
John and Susan Leonard

Virus-free. www.avast.com


